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March 5, 2012 

Lord D. Bingham 
XTO Energy, Inc. 
382 CR 3100 
Aztec, NM 87410 

Re: Administrative Permit SWD-1272-A Exception to Lined Tubing 
Holiday SWD Well No. 1 (API 30-045-35231) 
2257 FSL, 1038 FEL, Unit.letter I, Sec 22, T25N, R10W, NMPM, San Juan County 
Injection into the Morrison-Bluff-Entrada formations, Depths: 6490 to 7520 

You have submitted a request on behalf of XTO Energy, Inc., for a 6 month exception to the 
requirement to use lined disposal tubing in this well due to a delay in the supply of this material. 

The Division finds that granting this request will not harm fresh water or the environment and 
should be approved. XTO may install unlined disposal tubing at this time and replace it with 
lined tubing prior to September 5, 2012, at which time a new MIT shall be conducted under 
supervision of the Division's Aztec district office. 

All requirements of the above referenced disposal permit and in Division Rules regarding 
injection or disposal remain in full force and effect. 

Director 

JB/wvjj 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division - Aztec 
File: SWD-1272-A and API: 30-045-35231 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
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February 24, 2012 

Mr. William Jones 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Subject: Proposed Tubing Requirement Exception 
Holiday SWD #1 API# 30-045-35231 
San Juan County, NM 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

XTO Energy Inc. is requesting a variance to Administrative Order SWD-1272-A which requires XTO 
to utilize lined tubing. XTO would like to use 2-7/8", 6.5#, J-55, ST&C 8rd (unlined) tubing for a 
period of 6 months or less. XTO anticipates the lined tubing delivery within the 6 month period, at 
which time; the unlined tubing will be replaced. 

Thanks for/your consideratioa, 

lorr i D. Bingham 
Regulatory Analyst 

xc: OCD, Aztec Office 


